
Today at Chapel	
• Worship - 9:30 a.m.	
• Sunday School - 11:00 a.m.	
• RockSteady - 5:30 p.m.	

There will be two Adult Sunday School options beginning today. 	
Matt Correll - Sanctuary -“The Peacemaker - A Biblical Approach to 
Conflict Resolution”	
Tom Dodd - Adult Classroom - “Paul the Missionary - Acts Chapters 
13-28”	

This Week at Chapel	
• Prayer Gathering - Wednesday, 9:30 a.m. - Chapel	
• Men’s Bible Study - Thursday, 8:00 a.m. - Chippewa Eat ’N Park	
• Women’s Bible Study - Thursday, 10:00 a.m. - Chapel	

This Saturday, September 20 the 4Twelve Ministry (adults in their 
20s and 30s) will host a tailgate party at the pavilion just outside of 
McCartney Library on the Geneva College campus from 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 
p.m. Parking is available on College Ave. Following the tailgate, you’re 
invited to stay for the Geneva football game vs St. Vincent at 7:00 p.m. 
Please RSVP by texting Chad Agnew at 724.513.7984. 	

Young at Heart will be attending “Sight and Sound presents Noah” at 
the Cinemark in Monaca this Saturday, September 20 beginning at 6:45 
p.m. It is suggested that you purchase your tickets soon as they may 
sell out quickly. If you are interested in joining the group for dinner at 
Applebees beforehand, please sign up at the Welcome Table. 	

Life Together at Chapel	
College Students - our first college luncheon is next Sunday, 
September 21st after Sunday school in the Fellowship Room. We hope 
you will join us for food and fellowship!  Sign up at the Welcome Table 
or with the Events QR.  Also, each Wednesday at 12:00 p.m. staff and 
members of Chapel are available to eat with at Alexander Dining Hall. 
Look for them at a table near the entrance, and join them if you like.	

Chapel’s annual Fall Festival will be held Saturday, September 27, 
from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at Chapel. Dinner will begin at 4:00 p.m., 
followed by a variety of exciting activities, including a Corn Hole 
tournament, kickball, face painting, and a Name That Tune game. 
Please sign up at the Welcome Table if you are able to join us!	

Chapel will again be prepping and serving dinner at the Center in 
Midland on Tuesday, September 30 from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Please 
sign up at the Welcome Table for any amount of time you are available.	

There are two upcoming work days at Chapel. Friday, October 10 
beginning at 5:00 p.m will be indoor only, and Saturday, October 11 
beginning at 1:00 p.m. will include inside and outside work. If you are 
available to help at any time during these days, please sign up at the 
Welcome Table or on the Chapel app.	

The College Ministry team wants to express its deepest thank you to 
everyone who brought cookies last Sunday.  The student’s faces were 
filled with smiles as they went through the cookie line and chose their 
favorite treats to enjoy.	

The next two college luncheons will be November 2 and 
February 1. We would like these to take place in different 
homes.  If you are able to host either of those days, please 
use the QR code to let us know. We will likely need multiple 
homes for each date. 	

The Chapel Men's Ministry will be hosting an Indoor Corn Hole 
Tournament at Chapel on Friday, October 17, beginning at 6:00 p.m. 
You are welcome no matter your skill level, or even if you don't play. 
There is no cost, and dinner will be provided. Please sign up at the 
Welcome Table or on the Chapel app. 	

We will be planning an evening event at Beaver Meadows 
and would like your input. If you are interested, please use 
the QR code to fill out a questionnaire. 	

Pine Valley will have their Ride for Hope event on Saturday, 
September 27.  Go to pinevalleycamp.org/motorcycle-ride.	

The Center will host their Annual Dinner on Thursday, October 16.  
Visit https://www.midland.center/dinner-2025.	

Sign up for all Chapel Events here: 	

Next Week’s Sermon Text - Luke 8:4-21 (2)	

Save the Dates: 	
Kids’ Club and Club56 begins - October 5	
Women’s Retreat at Chapel - November 14 and 15	

Giving Update Through August	
General Fund: Actual - $328,717; Budgeted - $259,653	
Building Fund: Actual - $63,961; Budgeted - $80,769	
August Mercy Ministry Offering - $646	



	
Welcome to Chapel!	

A congregation of the Presbyterian Church in America	

As You Enter Worship…	
> A cry room for mothers of infants and young children 	

is available at the back of the sanctuary.	
> Our nurseries are in the Children’s Ministry wing.	

> Hearing assist devices are available in the sound booth.	
> Bibles and hymnals are in the hallway as you enter the sanctuary.	

Chapel Elders	
Dennis Angelo, Chris Close, Matt Correll, Tom Dodd, 	

Dave Grabski, Matt Kickasola, Scott Shidemantle, Brandon Zangus	

Chapel Deacons	
Joel Brubaker, Ben Detrow, Rob DePietro, Matt Dodd, 	

Sam McDonald, Toby Partridge, Mike Pichura, Brad Roman	
Dylan Shearer, Zach Watt, Mark Witterman	

Chapel Staff	
Pastor - Tom Stein	

pastortomstein@gmail.com	
Assistant Pastor - Greg Mead	
pastorgregmead@gmail.com	

Children’s Ministries Director - Erin Kickasola	
erin.kickasola@gmail.com	

Youth Director - John Richardson	
jcrichardson87@gmail.com	

Administrative Assistant - Adrienne Gideon	
angideon3@gmail.com	

Pastor Emeritus - Steve Maker	

Website: chapelpca.com	
Facebook (Private): Chapel PCA: Members and Friends	

Facebook (Public): ChapelPCA	
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Order of Worship - Sunday, September 14	
Worship Leader: Scott Shidemantle	

Welcome/Announcements/Prelude	

Call to Worship	

Song of Praise	

“Crown Him With Many Crowns” - #295	

Prayer of Confession and Invocation	

Songs of Praise	

“The Battle and the Blessing”	

“Christus Victor”	

The Sacrament of Covenant Baptism	

Eleanor May Ehko	

Tithes/Offerings	

Doxology	

Kingdom Prayer - Matt Correll	

Song of Preparation	

“A Mighty Fortress is Our God” - #92	

Scripture Reading - Luke 8:4-21	

Sermon	

“How You Hear (1)” - Pastor Tom Stein	

Song of Response	

“He Will Hold Me Fast"	

Benediction	


